Social Report
We have continued to build the social programming at Three Chopt this year. We introduced DJ nights into the float night rotation, and they were a big hit. Unfortunately, our float nights were affected a lot by weather this year, but we would like to continue to try to incorporate more trivia, Bingo and DJ nights next summer. We added Ladies’ Night this year and it was a well-attended event!  Look for a Men’s Night to be added next year! Our picnics were very popular and well attended this year and are always a big source of fun and the proceeds also help offset costs. The Carboard Regatta was hilarious and will return next year! Our band nights were also fun, although a few of them were also affected by weather. Summer survivors is always a good time as our last big summer event, so if you missed out this year try and catch it next time. Join us November 12th as we gather one more time in 2022 for a family-friendly Fall event. Thank you to all the volunteers who help out, if you are interested in helping out with social events, please email us at social@tcrclub.com 
